
Dear Sirs

I was involved in a motor vehicle accident whilst travelling to Perth on the Eyre Highway on March 3rd 

2010. I was being overtaken by a vehicle towing a caravan. The vehicle had drawn level with me when it lost 

control and impacted the driver’s side of  my vehicle, resulting in my overturning and rolling into a tree.

As I carry my work tools in the vehicle, I had had a cargo barrier installed when I purchased my vehicle in 

2002. The barrier was custom-made, as my vehicle, a Suzuki Grand Vitara XL-7, was not compatible with 

a standard barrier. Also I required the barrier to be installed directly behind the driver’s seat to give me 

maximum length in the vehicle to fit my tools.

I can honestly say that without the high quality of  the workmanship of  the barrier and its installation that I 

would not have survived the accident. The vehicle had rolled onto its roof  which collapsed. However the 

barrier was sufficiently strong that it did not collapse, thus protecting the area around my head and the 

headrest. Although bent, the barrier also would have helped protect a passenger. Certainly if  the barrier had 

been of  a lesser quality, it most definitely would have collapsed, with horrendous consequences.

My heartfelt thanks to Autosafe Industries for manufacturing a product of  such high quality. I most certainly 

would not consider installing any other barrier in my future vehicles, and recommend Autosafe Industries 

products to everyone.

I have enclosed a CD and photo prints to illustrate the extent of  the damage to my vehicle, and the protection 

given to me by the cargo barrier. One can plainly see how the roof  was supported by the barrier in the vicinity 

of  where my head would have been.

Again, many thanks Autosafe Industries.

Yours faithfully

TESTIMONIAL


